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Vehicle Safety Inspection Program Bulletin 
 
ASED-001 
 
Date:  January 01, 2019  

Bulletin:   All Inspection Station Personnel 

From:  Automotive Safety Enforcement Division 

RE:   Discontinuation of Special Orders, and creation of Vehicle Safety    
                             Inspection Program Bulletins. 
 

Please be advised, effective immediately the Special Orders are no longer being issued to 
inspection stations or referenced by stations and station personnel in the Vehicle Safety 
Inspection Program. The Division has instituted the new Vehicle Safety Inspection Program 
Bulletin to provide interpretation of regulation or guidance for procedures related to the 
vehicle safety inspection program for specific circumstances not covered by the Vehicle 
Inspection Handbook, and to address emerging automotive technical innovations, inspection 
procedures, or  emerging automotive technical innovations which may seem to be in conflict 
with current regulations. 
Inspection stations and inspection personnel will follow the guidance contained in these 
Inspection Bulletins until such time as the vehicle inspection regulations are updated in 
accordance with State Government Article, §§10-130—10-139, Annotated Code of Maryland. 
These bulletins will be posted on the Division Website shown below, and be available on the 
MSIS site. These bulletins should be downloaded and retained at the Inspection Station for 
reference until advised otherwise by the Division. 
 
                                           www.mdsp.maryland.gov/ASED 

           If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact ASED at: 
                                   410-768-7388 or MSP.ASED@maryland.gov   
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